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President's Message 

 

How to Attend a Virtual Meeting 

Click on the link provided in the email. Make sure you are using Chrome, Safari, or Firefox. Do not use Internet 

Explorer. You are able to turn on and off your microphone, but you will not be able to use your camera. It eats 

up too much bandwidth and is distracting. If your computer does not have a microphone, you can call in using 

the phone number and code in the email.  If you are not talking, please mute yourself. There will be a test run 

for everyone to test out the technology the night before, and all are encouraged to do so. Dates and times are 

in the email. Please do not share this link with nonmembers. Thank you! 
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Upcoming AOS Webinars 

All webinars from 8:30-9:30PM EST 

Registration at www.aos.org 

January 13: Mounting Orchids 

February 6: AOS Speakers Day  
At 11am  

 

Orchids in the News 

World’s Ugliest Orchid: read more here.  

 

AOS Webinars 

AOS MEMBER-ONLY WEBINARS AVAILABLE TO 

EVERYONE! We recognize these are challenging times. 

We're living through an unprecedented period in our 

history. In light of this, we're pleased to announce that 

we're making some of our most cherished member-only 

content (our member-only webinars) available for the 

general public through the end of May. Browse our entire 

webinar catalogue. Learn about orchids. Breathe. Reflect. 

We can and we will triumph over this terrible virus. We 

hope this small gesture can add color, beauty and 

education into your life. Let one of nature's largest families 

of flowering plants inspire you with its beauty and diversity. 

 

HAVE IDEAS? 

 

If you have ideas 

about the direction 

of the future of the 

society, please 

consider joining 

the board! 

https://www.livescience.com/ugliest-orchid-newfound-species.html


  December Meeting Minutes  

This was a virtual meeting where we chatted together and discussed the future of our organization. We will still 
not be able to have a show next year. We also have a thin budget because we were not able to have an auction 
or show. With this in mind, we are making a request for donations. What we have had are superb show tables 
and online presentations. 
 
We do not have a new president for our group as yet. We are still looking for a volunteer to do that. Otherwise, 
our vice president is Rebecca Schwartz, treasurer Sue Spinelli, secretary Carla Koch, and members at large are 
Sue Kennedy, Karen Kuziel, and Michael Wiki. Those members in attendance unanimously agreed to the slate. 
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December Virtual Show Table 
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Connecticut Orchid 

Society is an incorporated 

non-profit 501 (c) (3) 

organization founded in 

1959. Please consider 

making a charitable 

contribution to COS. 

 

Most donations made to 

COS are tax deductible. 
 

COS Membership Information 

Membership is open to anyone interested in orchids. Members join the Society by payment of 

annual dues. Memberships may be individual, student, family, life, or honorary. Honorary 

membership is for life and is made by nomination of the Board of Directors and majority vote of 

the membership present at a regular meeting. Annual membership includes electronic delivery of 

the newsletter. The newsletter is published each month except July and August. 

COS Membership Dues: $20/yr. Individual $25/yr. Family 

$200 Individual or $250 Family Lifetime Membership (never pay dues again!) Visit 

www.ctorchids.org to apply for/renew membership. We accept Paypal.  

Contact Membership Chairperson Mary Rampone at COSMembership@earthlink.net  for details. 

Mentor List 

The following COS members are available to answer your culture 

questions and help you with any orchid growing problems you 

may have. 

Sam Hinckleysamuelhinckley@comcast.net(860) 688-0943 

(After 7:30 pm) Windowsill growing methods: Species & hybrids 
 

Glenn McGeoughmcgeough7@gmail.com(203) 482-

3973Specializing in Cattleyas. 
 

Jeffrey Richardsjeffrey.richards@snet.net 
Greenhouse growing methods: Specializing in Paphiopedilums. 
 

David Tognallidtog54@sbcglobal.net(860) 521-7249 (Contact 

Evenings& weekends) Windowsill & outdoor growing methods: 
Warm growers, Cattleyas, Dendrobiums, & mixed genera. 
 

Rebecca Schwartz rebecca.r.schwartz@gmail.comVivarium 

growing methods, windowsill Catasetums and species Phaleanopsis 
 

 

mailto:COSMembership@earthlink.net
mailto:samuelhinckley@comcast.net
mailto:mcgeough7@gmail.com
mailto:jeffrey.richards@snet.net
mailto:dtog54@sbcglobal.net
mailto:rebecca.r.schwartz@gmail.com
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PRESIDENT            

VICE-PRESIDENT, EDITOR   Rebecca Schwartz  rebecca.r.schwartz@gmail.com 

TREASURER     Suzie Spinelli      

DIRECTOR -AT- LARGE    Sue Kennedy    860-567-1337 

DIRECTOR -AT- LARGE    Karen Kuziel    203-262-9077 

RECORDING SECRETARY   Carla Koch    203-272-8121 

MEMBERSHIP CHAIRPERSON   Mary Rampone    203-263-2831 

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY       

LIBRARIAN/HISTORIAN   

AOS REPRESENTATIVE    Glenn McGeough    203-482-3973 

CONSERVATION CHAIRPERSON   

SPECIAL EVENTS COORDINATOR      

REFRESHMENT CO-CHAIR    

WEB MASTER     Suzie Spinelli 

2021 Connecticut Orchid Society Officers & Posts 

 

By Mail:  

 Connecticut Orchid Society, Inc. 

 Editorial Office 

 P.O. Box 198 

 Farmington, CT 06034-0198 

 

By Email: 

 President Cheryl Mizak 

  president@ctorchids.org 

 Editor Rebecca Schwartz 

  ctorchidsociety@gmail.com 

Contact Us 

Connecticut Orchid Society Mission Statement 
 

The Connecticut Orchid Society is an incorporated, non-profit association for the preservation and 

extension of knowledge concerning the conservation, ecology, science, cultivation, hybridization, 

appreciation and uses of orchids; and to carry on such activities as may be necessary or desirable 

to effectuate such purposes. 
 

 

mailto:president@ctorchids.org
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